
Institutional Biosafety Committee April 1, 2014-April 1, 2015 Report 

 The Committee met on campus April 16, 2014 to review research involving biosafety 

 The Committee submitted its 2013-2014 Annual Report to the National Institutes of Health and 

the report was accepted 

 The Committee requested and processed mid-year (December, 2014) updates on research and 

submissions of any project and personnel changes 

 The Committee Chair trained a new committee member (Heath Barnett) 

 The Committee is reviewing a new research protocol submission 

 The Committee will meet on campus on May 6, 2015 to review campus research involving 

biosafety 

 


